
 
 
 
The senior breakfast is scheduled for Saturday May 4th.  Flyers have been sent. 
 
The board members agreed upon the breakfast menu to be the same as the previous 
menu. 
 

BWhitehouse gave a presentation showing other fire department associations from 
around the country. 
 

Discussion on how to get newer department members more involved in the TVFD 
association. 
 

BWhitehouse reported the association bylaws are being updated. 
 

JCurwen is looking into getting a Sam’s club card and a Costco card for the association. 
 

JCurwen requested to purchase a new TV monitor at station 2.  Would like to play old 
department CD’s during the senior breakfast.  Requested to dispose of the old TV. 
 

Bucky asked how to get all the fire department videos to a place where they are 
accessible to all members.  
 

Chief McCoy gave an update on work being done at station 2, including paint and floor 
upgrades. 
 

Requested that JCurwen purchase additional re-usable table cloths for the association. 
 
Invited all department members to the association meeting 22May, 6:00 pm to discuss 
the future of the association. 
 
 
 
 

Meeting 24 April 2024, 6:00 pm 
Attendance:  J Curwen, B Whitehouse, T Tate,  
R Harrison, M Jensen, MMcCoy 

 


